IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO: M050420C

May 10, 2005
MEMORANDUM FOR: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES

(ACMUI), 3:15 P.M., WEDNESDAY, APRIL 20, 2005, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI) on the following issues:

- Training and Experience Requirements in 10 CFR Part 35
- Medical Event Reporting Issues

- ACMUI Review of Draft ICRP 2005 Recommendations

- ACMUI Report on Dose Reconstruction

The NRC staff should continue to work with the Committee to ensure adequate protection of public health and safety while
continuing to allow appropriate use of viable medical treatments in NRC’s regulation of nuclear medical practice. Also, the staff
should continue to work with the Agreement States and the ACMUI to ensure consistency in the implementation of the training and
experience requirements.

As directed by Commission in the SRM for SECY-04-0107, the staff should continue, in coordination with ACMUI, to develop options
for addressing radiation exposure limits for caregivers.

cc: Chairman Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
Commissioner Jaczko
Commissioner Lyons
OGC
CFO
OCA
OIG
OPA
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR



	nrc.gov
	NRC: Meeting SRM M050420C - Meeting with Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI)


